
-----Original Message----- 
From: Office Depot <noreply2@officedepot.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 6:37 PM 
To: Pringle, Travis <Travis.Pringle@psc.mo.gov> 
Subject: Formal complaint against Missouri American Water Company 
 
From: <noreply1@officedepot.com> 
 
Mr. Pringle the attached pages represents the double billing from Missouri American Water Compny. Please 
contact me at 314-295-3742. I will not be available for the hearing scheduled for February 19, 2021 due to my 
employer's refusal to allow this day off. 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this email and attached document(s) may contain 
confidential information that is intended only for the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance upon the 
information is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete 
it from your system. 
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